
11/18/2021 
Reduction of Services for WCC OKC Offices Starting at 12:00 p.m. 

To: Workers' Compensation Insurance Carriers, Self-Insured Employers, Group Self-
Insurance Associations, Third Party Administrators, Injured Workers, Attorneys, WCC All 

The Oklahoma City Offices of the WCC will begin a reduction of services starting 
Wednesday November 18, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. The records counter will be open to accept 
filings until 5:00 p.m.  All other non-essential staff will be sent home.  The Regular 
Business Meeting scheduled for 1:30 p.m. Thursday, November 18, 2021, will be 
rescheduled for Tuesday, November 23, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.   


